| am Jamal Kedeybaeva, Head of department 'Business administration and Social Work' from Osh
Technological University, Osh city, the Republic of Kyrgyzstan.

We are interested in the cooperation with your institution through Erasmus+ program of European
Commission and to promote internalization and share experiences through MOU’s
and Osh Technological University.

Besides that, we consider that your institution has valuable academic background and sufficient experience
in International grants. So fostering mutual cooperation would be very great chance for us disseminating
your rich experience on these spheres

Our institution has been actively involved in the most projects such as GEM 2010-12, CREDO 2012-
15, MAPREE 2012-15, and gSMART 2015-18 through TEMPUS program of European commission.

There are many students and academic staff who are eligible to actively participate in European projects.
Taking them into consideration, we are sending you an email in advance for nominating period October
2019-2020 academic year.

If you have any links with other European HEIs through Erasmus+ program, could you please kindly share
this form with them in order to broaden our cooperation more widely? We will hopefully look forward your
respond. Osh TU’s administrative and academic staff will be very grateful cooperating with your university!

Sincerely,
Jamal Kedeybaeva, Dr

kedeybaeval976@mail.ru
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